PEÑA & ASSOCIATES, LLC

Attorneys at Law

1919 14th St., Suite 515

Boulder, Colorado 80302

Telephone (303) 415-0409




        

Facsimile   (303) 415-0433




 Email:repena@boulderattys.com
December 27, 2005







Via Electronic Mail and Overnight Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-05039 – Level 3 Communications v. Qwest Complaint;


Level 3 Response to Qwest Supplemental Authority

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Attached please find Level 3’s response to Qwest’s supplemental filing dated December 21, 2005.  







Sincerely,







Rogelio E. Peña
